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Trauma Performance Improvement Committee Meeting 
February 16, 2017 
1:00 PM - 2:00 PM 

 
Members Present: Members Absent: OEMS Staff: Others: 
Forrest Calland Mike Aboutanos Dwight E. Crews  
Emory Altizer Greg Stanford   
John Hyslop Anne Mills   
 Lou Ann Miller   
 T. J. Novosel   
 Gary Critzer   
 Marilyn McLeod   
 Valeria Mitchell   
 Shawn Safford   
    
    

 
Topic/Subject Discussion Recommendations, 

Action/Follow-up; 
Responsible Person 

 
2015 Annual Report / 
Quarterly Reports 

 
Dwight reported that updates have been made to the 2015 TPIC Annual Report.  I am awaiting approval to post on our 
website.  Since the supplemental tables are de-identified, then we will have to send out the new Agency ID’s to 
everyone. 
 
The 2016 report will not be available in March, but we are preparing to have it available at the next Governor’s Advisory 
Board meeting in May.  We are going to attempt to have the Q1 2017 report available in May as well.  Then, we will go 
on a quarterly system in which reports will be available.  Forrest commented that this time frame would be highly 
ambitious.  John commented that it sounds much better that it’s been and it sounds good that data will be available 
sooner.  Forrest commented that if the 2017 report is not available in May, then the data would be available after that in 
June. 
 
 

 

 
 

 
Data Quality Report 

 
Dwight reported that the VPHIB system is back up and he can pull data to update the data quality report.  He will be 
working on updating the report and will work on getting it distributed when it is available.  Report will be grouped by 
regions.  After we start sending out, then the reports can be sent out on a monthly basis. 
 
Forrest asked if there have been any comments on the OEMS level on the simplified GCS score.  Forrest will bring up at 
the next Medical Direction Committee. 
 
Forrest asked about the ability to setup reports in VPHIB that agencies can run daily to see the ongoing frequency of 
calls that meet the trauma triage criteria.  Dwight reported that the report is created and he was waiting for the systems to 
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Topic/Subject Discussion Recommendations, 
Action/Follow-up; 

Responsible Person 
come back online.  When the data quality report goes out, then the report will be made available to all agencies statewide 
and then they can run the report to identify the details with their incidents.  Forrest recommended putting the instructions 
on the data quality report so that they know how to access the report to verify your data.  Dwight reported that he will 
include methodology in the report as well. 
 

 
Linking Registries 
 

 
Forrest asked about linking our registries and how close we are to that goal.  Dwight reported that we are still working 
towards getting to that goal. 

 

 
Trauma Criteria 
 
 

 
Dwight reported that the committee has had questions with the trauma criteria.  Before the meeting, he sent out a report 
for 2016 that shows the primary impression codes that agencies are using in the state.  He wanted everyone to know the 
information.  The information will be brought up at the next meeting to discuss. 
  

 

   
   
PUBLIC COMMENT   n/a  
UNFINISHED 
BUSINESS 

  

NEW BUSINESS     
Adjournment 2:00 PM  
 


